
ABSTRACT SUBMISSION IS NOW OPEN

Abstracts are an integral part of Congress and provide a platform
for doctors globally, and all career stages, to showcase their
unique work.

Submit your abstract before Thursday 3 February 2022.

Find out more at rcog.org.uk/congress2022

WHY SUBMIT AN ABSTRACT?
Professional development - the abstract experience
is an excellent way to enhance your CV and make
you stand out from the crowd.

Publication - the top 500 abstracts from work
presented at the Congress will be published in a
special World Congress online supplement of BJOG.

Collaboration - work together with peers to
deliver your unique work and discuss your
findings with experts from over 100 countries.

Improve healthcare globally - sharing your research
will empower doctors globally and encourage
research in all aspects of women’s health.

Awards and prizes - increase your exposure in the
global O&G community and be in with the chance
of winning prizes for the best presentations.


